
Whatever you do, do with all your heart. Collossians 3:23 

  

   

Be the BEST You Can Be 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Our topic this term is the Anglo-Saxons. We have already got stuck into this topic by completing 

some online lessons. Now we are back at school, we will continue our learning by looking at what life 

was like in a typical Anglo-Saxon village and what Britain was like under Anglo-Saxon rule. We will 

even be creating our own Anglo-Saxon meal. 

In English, we will continue the theme of Anglo-Saxons by looking at the books Arthur and the 

Golden Rope and The Dragon’s Hoard. We will be using these to write formal, informal and 

persuasive letters.  

 

In maths, we will recap some of the topics covered in home learning, before moving onto money.   

 

In science, our topic this term is ‘We are Scientists!’ We will be looking at what it means to have 

create a fair test by completing lots of fun and exciting experiments. We will also be thinking 

about how we can present our findings by linking this to our nearly acquired knowledge about bar 

charts.  

 

In RE we will be looking at Salvation, asking the question ‘What is Salvation and why is it important 

to Christians?’  

 

In design technology, we will be looking at healthy eating. Alongside our Anglo-Saxon meal, we will 

also be looking to create our own healthy spaghetti Bolognese. We can’t wait! 

 

In PSHE, our topic is ‘Healthy Me’.   

 

In PE, we will be doing fitness and Tennis.   

 
 

 

Welcome back Class 3! What a strange but successful start to Term 4. I would like to say a huge 

well done to all of the children for their fantastic home learning, and to the parents and carers at 

home who made it all possible. We had a great time and produced some brilliant home learning – 

everyone should be extremely proud of themselves. Now we are back at school, we will continue to 

work our hardest and have fun doing so! 



 

  

Children in Key Stage should be reading 5 times a week. Children have time allocated in class to 

read daily, either independently or with an adult, so please ensure that children are bringing their 

reading book and record in with them every day. These are checked weekly. Children are also 

encouraged to use GetEpic to read a variety of different books and audio books.  

 

Children should continue to practise their times tables using Times Table Rockstars. 

 

Please enjoy some of the children’s home learning!  

                    

PE this term will take place on Wednesday and 

Thursday. Please ensure children come into school 

wearing PE kit on these days. This includes black 

shorts or leggings with a white t-shirt and a 

jumper.  

Homework and spellings: A termly overview of 

the homework and spellings the children are 

required to complete has been posted on the 

website and Class Dojo. Homework is collected in 

every Friday. Spellings are tested every Friday.  

 

 

 

 

23rd March: Parents Evening 

24th March: Parents Evening  

31st March: Easter Celebrations  

1st April: End of Term @ 2:30pm  


